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Temporary Reception Class Teacher – January 2024 
 
 
Yarlside Academy is situated on the outskirts of Barrow-in-Furness and serves the Holbeck housing estate 
and surrounding area.  It is a single-form entry school with 246 pupils.  The school is full and over-subscribed.  
Yarlside is part of Furness Education Trust.  The trust is made up of four schools; Yarlside, Parkside, Victoria 
and Furness Academy, sponsored by BAE Systems.  The trust aims to develop best practice in each school by 
providing ‘Seamless Education through Collaboration’ whilst providing exciting development opportunities 
for its staff.  
 
Yarlside is graded by Ofsted as Outstanding (January 2013) and is awaiting an eminent Ofsted inspection.   
Yarlside is also in the top 1% of schools nationally, currently placed 17th in the country.  The Headteacher is 
an Executive Head, leading and managing Yarlside and Victoria which brings numerous opportunities for 
sharing resource and good practice across the Trust. 
 
This post has become available due to the current post holder taking one year maternity leave. The post is 
in the Reception Class starting at the beginning of the Spring Term 2024 until the end of the Autumn Term 
2024.   
 
The Reception Class has 30 children.  The class has two full-time senior teaching assistants who supports the 
class teacher in delivering high quality teaching and learning and supporting children with SEND.  There are 
currently no EHCP children, however we are in the process of referral for individual pupils. 
 
Yarlside is fully committed to constant school improvement.  We work very closely with the schools within 
our trust and have developed a comprehensive curriculum, whilst also sharing CPD to improve opportunities 
for all of our pupils.  Joining the school at this time is an exciting opportunity, which will bring rewards and 
further opportunities for future career development. 
 
As well as achieving high standards of attainment and progress Yarlside also provides excellent provision for 
extra-curricular activities, has fantastic sporting success and is thoroughly involved within wider community 
initiatives.  The school is also very well-resourced with fantastic facilities. 
 
We welcome applications from all different levels of experience.  We can guarantee that you will be fully 
supported in your role and provided with high quality CPD.  Visits to the school are highly recommended 
and encouraged.  If you haven’t already arranged a visit please contact school to make an appointment. 
 
Please email the application form and an accompanying letter of support to 
hrrecruitment@furnessacademy.co.uk before 9am on Tuesday 17th October 2024. 
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